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Megan Fyfe

From:

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2024 12:25 PM

To: Megan Fyfe

Subject: File: LL000152

Use Caution - External Email  
Hi Megan, 

 

I am replying about file LL000152.  

 

I am a business just around the corner from the Kal sports bar. I have to say I was a little taken aback that they were 

asking for an additional 100-person capacity!  

 

My main question is where will these additional people park? Parking downtown is already at a premium. There is rarely 

any parking in front of our store or on our street during the Kal’s regular hours (especially Thurs-Sat). We have our 

neighbors parking in the ally for pick up and drop off, please tell me where my clients are supposed to park to pick up 

their orders. Where are those visiting ANY of the businesses on 29th and/or 30th going to park?  

 

I would be very curious to know the answers to these questions before the city approves anything.  

 

Thank you in advance for allowing us to voice our concerns before a decision is made.   

 

Cheers,  

 

Miranda Brooks 

Edge Apparel & Imprints 
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